
BUS LOOP………HELP!  

The school parking lot can become a very busy place in the morning and again at the end of the school 

day. It is essential that we work together to ensure the safety of all students, staff and visitors to the 

school. Parents please do not park your cars/vans in front of the school during drop-off or pick-up times.  You 

should be driving into the parking lot and dropping your children off at the back of the school (near the yard). 

This ensures they are not crossing through lanes of traffic. There is no need for your child to enter through 

the front doors. Please do not park in the KISS and RIDE lane. We have had some complaints from the bus 

companies that their drivers are taking too long at our school.  Let’s all do our part to keep traffic flowing 

smoothly and your children safe. 
  

 

 


